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Virginia’s Pandemic Workplace Safety Mandate

News

6.24.20


On Tuesday, June 24, the Virginia Safety and Health Code Board (the Board) voted in favor of adopting

an emergency temporary standard for workplaces that will be enforceable as part of the Virginia

Occupational Safety and Health program. In a Washington Post article on the topic, Fisher Phillips

was referenced as having submitted comments on the rules in advance of the Board’s vote.

To read the article, visit The Washington Post (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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